
TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD Date: 
May 13, 2005

Time: 
09:00  

Mail Control No.: N/A
Inspection No.: N/A

License No.: 
20-20675-02

Docket No.: 
030-34366

Person Called: Douglas M. Beek,
Radiation Safety Officer

Licensee: EGS
Gauging, Incorporated

Telephone No.: 
978-663-2300

Person Calling:  Steven Courtemanche/(610) 337-5075

Subject:   Non-receipt of renewal application.

Summary: I spoke with Mr. Beek about whether a renewal application had been sent in for
their license which was due to expire at the end of the month.  He stated that an application
had been sent in but he did not have it in front of him and would need to call me back.

09:10 Mr. Beek called and confirmed that an application had been sent in to the NRC in
early February.  I asked if he had received an index card indicating that the application had
been received.  Mr. Beek stated that he had not received such a notice.  I asked where the
application had been sent.  Mr. Beek gave me a Washington, D.C. address.  I requested that
Mr. Beek send a copy of the application to the Region I office since there was nothing in any
system indicating that the application had been received and processed.  Mr. Beek agreed to
send in the copoy of the application.

Action Required/Taken: Place into ADAMS.                                       

Prepared by Steven Courtemanche Date:     May 13, 2005


